
To the readers of the first letter,

As has been pointed out, there were some exaggerations in the letter that I wrote. 
That was the entire point of the first letter. It was written to gauge a reaction from the 
club’s leadership because I was curious to see just how serious Marywood Students for 
Free Speech really was. It is difficult for anyone to absorb criticism while at the same 
time maintaining his or her values. It is important for a group to stick to its values and I 
am glad that they did. I wish them luck in the future, and I hope that they don’t stray from 
the true meaning of free speech. 

Yours in Freedom,
A Concerned Student 


